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. Mr. Jack Challem
14853 North Springfield
Chicago, Illinois 60625
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Dear Mr. Challem:

Your letter of November 10th has ‘been recelv_(_ed._; ;

b ' As you have been advised previously;t". R LW,
Lo the FBI has no authority to independently release any lntormatlon
contalned in our reports concerning the assassination of Presi- -
dent Kennedy. Since the results of our inquiry into this matter
have been made available to the National Archives by the Warren
Commission, I suggest you communicate with the Archivist, :
National Archives and Records Service, Eighth Street and Penn-
sylvania Avenue, Northwest, Washington, D. C. 20408, for the .

data yot desire.

fadn: WA 00100 RENAAS

JAAILED 9
- ael Sincerely yours,
conmEm__ | 3. Fdaar Hoover !
R T et i
B gy 7) NOTE: Bufiles disclose Challem has received previous letters regarding N
ER R Y '{ the assassination of President Kennedy and by outgoings 9-13-65 and
! f’-\ 10-13-67 he was advised the Bureau could not independently release
P information in our reports concerning this assassination.
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